
January 12th, 2015

To whom It may concern,

We are writing this letter on behalf of the clients at 4718 Cambridge St.
(previously 4714 Cambridge St.) requesting a relaxation on the visibility
clearances on the NW corner of the property (please refer to BP Site Plan).

We would like to propose 3’ hIgh fence on the existing NW retaining wall,
as the clients have a 2 year old daughter and two sons on the way, and
are very concerned with safety and security. Please consider that this
fencing will not obstruct visibility of traffic from Cambridge St. nor the
Lane, see photos attached.

Klr Reg7ds,

aAQcion
Project Coordinator
Victoreric Premium Homes

I. 604.677.002)
F. 404 67-07$
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